To help us make sure we're providing the best standard of education for our children, we like to find out how our parents feel about our provision for children with SEND and for their parents.

This helps us to:

- *Find out what we're doing well and where we could do better
- *Decide which areas to prioritise when developing our school improvement plan
- *Make sure we're meeting the needs of you and your child/ children



From our April 2023 parent survey, we analysed the results and made the following changes based on your feedback.

You said:

Updates for parents regarding educational progress more often.

We did:

School staff will be sending out provision maps for children three times a year, in the Autumn, Spring and Summer terms. These will now also include details of the children's academic progress from their school assessments.

You said:

Avoid making children feel 'excluded' or different.

We did:

We will be focusing on our school values (Excellence, Love and Well-being) as a way of praising children.

For children who need individual support in recognising the positive things about themselves, we will be using a 'Proud of Me' book to help them celebrate their own qualities.

You said:

Behaviour outside of school.

We did:

Our school Senco will now invite parents into school each term as part of a 'Parent Drop In' to enable them to voice any concerns they have about their child's behaviour outside of school (as well as any other concerns relating to SEND).

You said:

More training and awareness of girls with autism and how their needs differ to boys.

We did:

Teaching staff have attended a 'Girls with Autism' training session run by Cambridgeshire SEND team as part of a project to raise awareness of girls with autism.